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MEDIA UPDATE 

August 31, 2018 

 

CONTACT: Ronda Trow 

(936) 588-3111 

TEMPORARY FLOOD MITIGATION GOAL REACHED; 
RELEASES FROM LAKE CONROE END 

 
 

The water level in Lake Conroe has dropped to an elevation of 199 feet above mean sea level.  
This was the target elevation established by the San Jacinto River Authority and the City of 
Houston to create a temporary flood mitigation benefit while dredging activities take place in the 
lower part of the San Jacinto River.   

Now that the target elevation has been reached, reservoir operators have shut off the release of 
water from the dam and will operate with the goal of maintaining the current elevation through 
the end of September.  After September, any rainfall flowing into the reservoir will be held, and 
the reservoir will be allowed to return to the normal elevation of 201 ft-msl. 

We appreciate everyone’s patience and understanding during this time.   

 

For additional information visit our website at www.sjra.net or like SJRA on Facebook  
@SanJacintoRiverAuthority 

 

http://www.sjra.net/

